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For the third consecutive year, Marshalls stores nationwide are getting involved in the fight to end Alzheimer's. 
Shoppers who visit a Marshalls store between March 1-14* can donate $1, $5 or $10 to the Alzheimer's 
Association® at checkout to help support our vision of a world without Alzheimer's disease®.

Marshalls' campaign is part of the company's multiyear commitment to raise awareness and funds to help wipe out 

Alzheimer's disease.

Thank you, Marshalls!

* From March 1 to March 14, 100 percent of donations made at checkout will benefit the Alzheimer's Association.

For more information: http://www.alz.org/marshalls.asp

The Alzheimer's Association is the world's leading voluntary health organization in Alzheimer's care, support and research. Our 
mission is to eliminate Alzheimer's disease through the advancement of research; to provide and enhance care and support for all 

affected; and to reduce the risk of dementia through the promotion of brain health. Our vision is a world without Alzheimer's
disease®.
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